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31st December 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you in the best of health, 

 
Following the Government’s announcement for schools in Tier 4, our school will be closed from 

Monday 4th of January 2021. 

 
All children will have access to remote learning, via Yas. School with their own class teachers. 

 

If for any reason your child will be facing any difficulties engaging with remote education at home (for 

example due to a lack of devices or quiet space to study) or for any other reason we are here to help, 

so please get in touch with the school office via email: info@iris-school.co.uk 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 

 
Office Admins 
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